Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee October 20, 2020

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Pat Streeter, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole Johnson

Others present:

Invoices approved: Fire Pro Tee \$83, Maki \$18.85 and \$4.99, National Grid \$27.36

Keys were returned.

Committee talked about staffing and possibilities for next year.

Heather to connect with Jason to put up the other camera.

No update on map.

Committee reviewed the possibility of ice skating over the winter and the Annual Report.

Kathleen has all cleaning supplies from work room.

Sue Chapman took fire extinguisher and paint. It is upstairs in Town Hall.

Pat took AED, radios, charger and First Aid kit to the Police Station.

Pat has all paperwork.

Pond equipment is winter-ready.

Next Meeting: December 2, 2020 (at Town Hall)

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Johnson

TOWN OF WESTHMISTER